
Sunday 

Overflow         9:00 a.m. 
   (Coffee and Donuts) 

Worship           9:30 a.m. 

Faith Communities  
 10:50 a.m. 
 

Wednesday 

Ladies’ Bible Class 10 a.m. 
Bible Classes     7:00 p.m. 
Prayer groups   7:00 p.m. 

January 9, 2022 
 

Here I Am to Worship 
 

Welcome – Ken Holsberry 
 

Shepherding Prayer – Kevin Baber 
 

King of My Heart 
Listen to Our Hearts 

 
Scripture – Matthew 22:34-40 

 
Called to Love 

 
How Great Thou Art 

 
Communion Thoughts – Jonathan Smits 

Communion – By Christ Redeemed 
 

I’m Standing of the Solid Rock 
 

Message – Ken Holsberry 
“The Revolutionary Disciple:  

Discipleship in the Spiritual Realm” 
 

New Doxology 
 

Faith Communities meet  
following worship, as well as  

classes for children of all ages! 
 

An attended nursery is also  
available during worship and class. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

January 
Wednesday 

Morning Ladies 
Bible Class 

Wednesday,  
January 12,  
10:00 a.m.  

FLC 1W 
 

Bible “PARTY” 
Thursday,  
January 13  
7-8:30 p.m.  

Home of Jeree 
Stambaugh 

 
Retirement 

Luncheon for 
Elmer Johnson 

Sunday,  
January 30 

Family Life Center 
 
 

Welcome,  

everyone!   

Please register 

your attendance 

by scanning this 

QR code.   

 

 

 

 

If you are a  

FIRST TIME 

guest, text 

“Welcome” 

to 940-209-3402  

 
Counting People Because 

People Count 
 

January 2, 2022 

Benevolent                      $144.00 
Contribution               $7,979.00 

Weekly Needs            $13,423.75 
 

Attendance 
Worship Hour                          115 
Faith Communities                   57 
Children/Youth classes            27 

 
       Missions 

Total Needed           $145,000.00 
Total Pledged           $121,702.00 
Given to Date             $42,768.00 
Given this Week         $1,537.00 

Ready to become a Christian? 

Become a part of the  

10th and Broad family? 

Have a special need for prayer? 

If so, after the service go to the  

Prayer Room in the FLC where one of our 

shepherds is waiting to assist you. 

Ministers 
Ken Holsberry 
Preaching Minister 
Elmer Johnson 
Congregational Care 
Minister 

Larry Suttle 
Associate Minister 

Greg Stanford 
Children’s Minister 

Shane Cannedy 
Youth Minister 

Jeremy Aaron 
College Minister 

Jennifer Aaron 
College Minister 

Shepherds 
Kevin Baber 
Marty Cannedy 
Elmer Johnson 
Steve Kizer 
Jerry McGee 
 

 
Welcome, 
Guests! 
We are so glad 
you are here!  
God bless you! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Sonshine House is in 

need of blankets  

at this time. 

 

 

 

 

Kid Zone Team #2 is serving this morning.  
Team members include: Ami Preston, Natalie Smits, 
Abigale Smits, Lucas Aaron, PJ Navarro, Alex Preston, 

Michelle McBride, Jana Fristoe and Greg. 
 

Kids, remember if you have your Bible  
and your name tag on, you can win a prize in  

Kid Zone this morning! 
 

Greg needs your help greeting T&B families and 
visiting families at our Children’s Check-in Kiosk 
on Sunday’s and Wednesdays. See Greg about 

helping once or twice a month. 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday Morning:  Join us for youth group time 
(7th-12th Grade) every Sunday morning immedi-
ately following worship in the youth wing as we 
study through the Bible looking at how every story 
points to Jesus. 

Wednesday Night:  Every Wednesday night from  
7-8p.m. in the youth wing, we come together to 
hangout, encourage and pray for one another, and 
discover what it looks like to follow Jesus.   

Winterfest:  This coming weekend, January 14-16, 
our youth group will go to Winterfest, a weekend 
youth gathering at the Arlington Convention  
Center filled with encouraging speakers, uplifting 
worship, and fun entertainment.  We will leave the 
building at 4:30p.m. on Friday and return around 
1:00p.m. on Sunday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Join us for our Sunday Supper  

at 6:00 this evening! 
 

Our Wednesday night devotional  
resumes this Wednesday  

at 8:00 p.m. at M4C. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Winter Quarter Schedule 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

Sunday Morning  
 

Faith Communities  
meet following  

the worship hour.    
Wednesday Nights at 7:00 

There are great opportunities  
to be a part of prayer groups  

for the next generations in our church. 
 

“Core 52: Building your Bible IQ  
one verse at time” 

is the topic for the Wednesday evening 
adult class which resumes this week. 

 
There are classes for children of all ages 

on Wednesday night as well! 
  
 

HOPE for mental health is a support group 
for families of a loved one with mental  

illness.  It is now meeting in person on the 
first and third Tuesday of every month  

at 6:30 p.m. at The Corner.  Contact Tim or 
Karen Carr if you would like the Zoom link. 

All Ladies are invited to the  

“Bible P.A.R.T.Y.”  

(Ponder, Apply, Respond, Tell, Y?) 

at the home of Jeree Stambaugh  

this Thursday evening from 7-8:30.   

“Trusting God’s Wisdom” will be the topic.  

Invite a friend and carpool if possible. 

You are invited to a  

Baby Shower  

for Leslie Gray Appling  

 Saturday, January 29  

from 2-3:30p.m. in the Atrium.  

Registered at  

               Target and Amazon 

Just a reminder that a special  

contribution will be taken next 

Sunday to benefit the victims of 

the tornado in Kentucky. 

The T&B church family is invited 

to a Retirement Luncheon for  

Elmer Johnson on Sunday,  

January 30.  Please make plans to 

attend this special event.  If you did 

not receive the event details by the 

Newsline or a Remind text,  

contact the church office ASAP.  
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Remembering Our Family in Prayer 
January 9, 2022 

 
Rehab:  Beverly Marshall is recovering from a broken hip and is 
scheduled to be moved to Advanced Rehab.   
Theron Baber is now at home. 
 
Thanks to everyone who contributed with funds and food donations.  
The Blessing Box team prepared 24 Christmas meal bags, with a total 
of 42 holiday meal bags for Thanksgiving and Christmas.  Job well 
done! 
 
Our Homebound & Shut-Ins: Wanda Burris, Betty Gower, Jeannie 
Head, Howard Ferguson, Marie Martin 

 
Our Missionaries: Jeremy, Jennifer, Lucas & Audrey Aaron,  
College outreach at MSU and Mustangs4Christ 
Emily McDonald Spencer, campus missionary at UTA 
Jason, Jennifer & Emelia Rollins, Guelph, Ontario, Canada 
Aniel, Elvis and Moses Martinez, MedRim 
 
Our Troops and their Families:  
Cameron Grice, grandson of Mary Edwards, Army Basic Training,  
Ft. Jackson, S. Carolina 
Dalton Bond, grandson of Gloria Stanford, Army Recruiting Office, New 
York City  
Eddie Petry, grandson of Gene and Sherry Stevens, Marine Corp 
Combat Center, 29 Palms, California 
Gavin Stouder, son of John and Christina Honig, Ft. Bliss Army Base, El 
Paso, Texas 
 

********************************************************************* 
 

 

Please check the  
LOST and FOUND table in  

the FLC hallway this morning.   
Whatever is not claimed will be donated  

to the Sonshine House this week. 


